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Special Notice of 
One [1] Open Board Position 

 
Spreckels Community Services District is seeking applications for one [1] position on the Board 
of Directors which became vacant on February 14th due to the resignation of Brian Amaral. The 

Board of Directors meet the 3rd Wednesday of each month. The District consists of two 
primary service areas, Zone 1 “Old Town” and Zone 2 “New Town” [The 73 parcels that make 

up the Standard Pacific subdivision on the West side of Spreckels]. SCSD provides street 
lighting and storm water drainage for Zone 1, and street lighting, storm water drainage and 

landscaping services for the agricultural barrier and drainage trench for Zone 2. 
For more information on the District, please visit our website listed above.  

 
Oversight for the District is by an elected Board of Directors, of which there are five members.  

Applicants must live within District boundaries. [See map] 
 

Interested parties should request an Application for Appointment to Fill Board Vacancy.  
The application includes a summary of how this district operates and what the expectations of 
the appointed board member would be.  Applications can be requested by contacting General 
Manager Paul J. Ingram. Contact information can be found above. Mr. Ingram is available to 

answer any questions regarding the appointment process. 
 
Applications and a letter describing experience, qualifications and why you desire to apply for 

the vacancy can be scanned and emailed to: 
spreckelscsd.main@gmail.com 

  
Emailed applications must be received by 

Wednesday September 11, 2024 
Thank you for your interest. 

Posting Date of this Notice is August 21, 2024 
 
 
 


